ATTENTION RESIDENTS

T. SCHIEFER CONTRACTORS, INC. WILL BE
PERFORMING ROADWAY MILLING AND PAVING

ON NORTH CHANCELLOR STREET AND MERCER
STREET BEGINNING ON MONDAY 10-05-20
THROUGH FRIDAY 10-09-20. WORK HOURS WILL BE
BETWEEN THE HOURS OF 7:00 A.M AND 5:00 P.M.

THERE WILL BE NO PARKING WITHIN THE WORK
AREA DURING WORKING HOURS

PLEASE REMOVE YOUR VEHICLES FROM THE
ROADWAY RIGHT OF WAY PRIOR TO 7:00 A.M DAILY
FOR THE DURATION OF THE PROJECT

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION!

A SHORT TERM OF INCONVENIENCE
FOR LONG TERM IMPROVEMENTS!



